Security Update

PCE Board members met with Metro PD Community Outreach to discuss neighborhood safety and address the concerns we have heard. There was a wealth of knowledge gained from the meeting and we felt the newsletter was a great place to share some of it. 

First of all, Metro PD conducts Free home security assessments for homeowners who are interested. All you need to do is reach out to Sgt. Linn at Metro PD (steve.linn@nashville.gov) and he will be glad to setup an appointment at your home and meet you. I have already completed an assessment on my home and I was extremely impressed with the benefits I gained from it.

According to Sgt Linn, the easiest and cheapest crime deterrent system we all have in our homes is Lighting. Each of the homes in our HOA were built with flood lights for security and aesthetics. A well light exterior home is the least attractive target to a potential criminal. In researching the use of floodlights keep the following in mind:

-Make sure your lights are aligned to illuminate Your property. Please direct the lights away from your neighbors or the street. It should illuminate your yard and entry points to your home.

-The cost of using a flood light for 12 hours: Incandescent 150 watts Floodlight $0.20. LED 150 watt equivalent Floodlight $0.02. So the costs are fairly minimal compared to the security benefits.

-Installing motion activated lights is even better as they cut the power costs drastically and helps Metro PD locate the “bad guys”.

Sgt Linn advises to keep your garage doors closed when not in use. An open door give the “bad guys” an opportunity to scope out what valuables you have and also tells them when you are or are not home. Neither are things you want potential thieves to know about.

Finally (for this newsletter) use Park Safe practices. Lock your car and keep valuable out of site. Most of the crime we are seeing in the area are crimes of opportunity. Lets not make if easy for thieves and lets not give them a reason to come around Poplar Creek Estates.

